
Gerry Zack

Compliance Today - February 2022
The pandemic's effect on hotlines

By Gerry Zack

Please feel free to contact me anytime to share your thoughts: +1 612.357.1544 (cell), +1
952.567.6215 (direct), gerry.zack@corporatecompliance.org.

twitter.com/gerry_zack

linkedin.com/in/gerryzack

I recently read that the Securities and Exchange Commission has received significantly more

tips from whistleblowers since the COVID-19 pandemic began in early 2020.[1] The
conclusion drawn by many is that workers feel more comfortable reporting allegations of wrongdoing (at least
reporting to the government) when they work from home, not surrounded by their coworkers.
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